
WASHINGTON STATE DAHLIA SOCIETY 

For our November meeting, we have  quite a lot going on! 

There will be our FUN Clump Auction to start the evening off!  If you have a 

clump,  or 4 - 5 divided tubers that you think others might be interested in 

growing as well, please donate them to the club for the auction.  Need not be 

only new varieties, it can be any variety you believe others will want to grow!  

THEY MUST BE A NAMED VARIETY THOUGH!  If you have a picture of the 

blooms, along with their pertinent information, it would be a great help.  The 

more clumps, the more exciting the sale it! 

Then, yep, it’s election time again!  Not as exciting or filled with drama as the 

one a couple of weeks ago, thank goodness!  All officers are running for their 

same positions again, though if you are interested in becoming a members of 

the board and wish to run for a position, please let one of us know!  Everyone is 

welcome to run if they so choose! 

   President: Marilyn Walton 

   Vice Presidents: Don Filand and Lisa Lu Wany 

   Treasurer:  Ken Walton 

   Secretary:  Lynnie Sperring 
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WE ALL SO HAVE A BUNCH OF QUIZES TO GO OVER!  It’s not too late to join in the 

fun!    THERE WILL BE A PRIZE FOR THE WINNER!  THE ONE WITH THE MOST       

CORREST ANSWERS!    

ADD AN ADDED INSENTIVE TO BRING IN A FILLED OUT FORM, YOU WILL RECEIVE 

A TICKET FOR ENTRY INTO A VERY SPECIAL DRAWING AT OUR  

CHRISTMAS PARTY!!!! 

It’s also DUES TIME!  WHOOPIE! 

Yep, along with your newsletter, there is a 

form for  2017 dues!  You can either print 

it out and bring it to the meeting, OR  

mail it to me!  Theresa Schroeder was 

kind enough to create a form that can be 

filled in using your computer for your 

convenience   (and so I don’t mess up    

typing in your email addressed!  OOPS!)    

I want to give her a HUGE THANK YOU!      

 DUES MUST BE TURNED BEFORE            

  DECEMBER 31ST!!! 



Marilyn will be bringing Treats Monday!  

HUMMMM, Lisa and her seem to be planning 

something really yummy!   

CanΩt wait, my mouth is already watering! 

There will  be a new sign up list for 

next years treats!    Pick your month 

before someone else does!     

As much as IΩm NOT trying to rush anyone, BUT itΩs time to be think-

ing about our CHRISTMAS PARTY!!!!!  It will be DECEMBER  10th at 

JohnnyΩs In Fife.  We will have a SPECIAL CHRISTMAS QUIZ (There 

will be a SPECIAL PRIZE DRAWING afterward the Quiz!  You will re-

ceive tickets for  answering specially chosen questions  off the quiz!! 

Along with our fun gift exchange.  Everyone wishing to participate 

can bring a gift valued around $20!  (TURBERS ARE ALWAYS A GREAT 

GIFT IDEA)  gifts should be garden oriented and wrapped. This year, 

you get to choose any item off their regular menu but  we do need a 

count of how many people will be attending!  Please try to let me 

know ASAP so I can pass the information along.  It will be here be-

fore you know it! 

 

  Happy Hour starts at 6 

  Dinner at 7 

  Gift exchange right ater! 


